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January 9, 1996

Mr David Kendall
Kendall & Assoc Inc
703 W Broadway
Farmington NM 87401

RE: Hare #1, G-23-29N-11W, 30-045-08045
Dear Mr. Kendall:

I conducted a recent inspection on 12-22-95 of the above-mentioned well. It was in violation of
SWD Order R-8419 which requires the well to inject through plastic lined tubing installed in a packer
set within 100’ of the top perforations. This well is currently without tubing or a packer. These same
issues were addressed by Mr. Charlie Gholson of our office when he wrote you a letter on September
9, 1992, regarding an inspection which he had made of this very well in that same month. At that
time, he requested you to bring this well into compliance. Please see attached copy.

No corrective action has ever been taken to bring this well into compliance and it is in violation of
Rule 705-C of the New Mexico Oil Conservation Rules & Regulations. This rule states that at any
time there is a continuous six-month period of non-injection into any SWD well, the authority to
inject will automatically end. It has been determined by our office therefore, that the permit to inject
on this well has expired bringing this well under the directive of Rule 203. Please see attached copy.

Please feel free to call our office at 334-6178 if you have questions.

Sificerely,

st Uil

Ernest Cardona
Deputy O&G Inspector
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